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East Arlington Photos of recent impact of rain and flooding where I live

Brid Coogan <cooganpluck@gmail.com>
Wed 1/10/2024 5:39 PM
To:​ConComm <ConComm@town.arlington.ma.us>​

1 attachments (7 MB)
Flooding Concerns - Photos Jan 10 2023.docx;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Conservation Committee Members,

I own and live in my home on 17 Edith St. I am very concerned about flooding in my neighbourhood. 
Today, Jan 10 I took some photos after the recent snow/rain storm.  There is another storm expected
late Friday night with more flooding expected. WBZ says this is the 6th highest water level on record
for Boston.  
We have two sump pumps constantly going.  The sound is a constant gushing of water into the street
drain.  

I understand you are probably being inundated with photos of flooding in the area.  I would
appreciate it if you could please look at the attached document of photos I took today. 

Happy new year.
Thank you.
Brid Coogan
17 Edith St. 


